City of Hawkinsville
FP.O. BOX 120
96 BROAD STREET
Hawkinsville, Georgia 31036
178) B92-3240

FAX (478) 783-1699

September 12, 2011

Mr. Alexandre Burgand
Principal

Sider-Oxydro, Inc.

3945 Regur Road
Hawkinsville, GA 31036

Dear Mr. Burgand,

The City of Hawkinsville was experiencing significant leakage loss at our South
Water Treatment plant that was constructed in 1975. In 1999, the city contracted
with Sider-Oxydro to furnish materials to waterproof our holding tanks.

The tanks were inspected recently and the materials you provided are still
performing superbly as water proofing. We have no water leakage loss in the
tanks that were treated with your product 12 years ago.

I would like to offer my compliments to your company for supplying such a
durable product. When we need further water proofing materials we will
definitely use your product.

Sincerely,

@ i/
Lo A

erson
City Manager



